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UtwgUbpny Maedpp wyv vwph wp pwpntBuwlhbg pp $EpPuwluwl Swlphynidvb-
pp VwhwdbnnlRbwlp Thp Stp dop, wnbVuwybuntPbwlp Spi. Ugur¥p Uwlwlbuwih,
wnbbuwnypatBbwlp Shly., Uppnt$h Papnubuwbh, bt quidwywSntPbwfp Shy. Uhlw
Uwonuhbuwvh: Vjwap wnvbynd Sbp Stp op puglugpugntPhilp Yop blbnby—
Loy wuwnpwennt Bbwg wahlfnyd, Shp Swiqpyntlubpp bnwd bV Untwg fFhuny, bt
vwhuwyl wlly wiquwl np pnd pnydh bhwéd bvp Juybjwd bvp hpwpne Vbphuwynt—
fhevp Jb6pd bL pUnwbbluwy SBunpnpnp FEY: Ubp Swugpyntdlvbpp Shom wy
bpwée bv qwlblwl Sbp povwlgniPhtuubpnyd bu VEphwjugniwd quunpwpwl-
swhwv ghubhpubpny: :

Gpp vhuhvp wibip guSuwpulh Swlnpyhy Fbp Jupbpply yhoh Jubwlp pbbg
oguwhuwp Swuppvwbwynt Sbp Bibnpbgunyy Tbp LupnopniPbuwy bu wrnn§nlFbuwl
VbpwSs suwipad:  Bwi bp Lbop Gnparuwnp Sbp wlquwlbbply Shh. Uyvie T wh-
buwvhy , np JbpPbpu JwSwgwr: Uvwntws hp Sngh¥y [ntvwenphes

Ugu wuwph hp Swlbon qubdly Vocltp wniws bup Sbp bhbpbginy wiqus
Sp 100 wnjup h%gbwzw&dh Jhiwhwlwynt Bbuwt {wlwp, wiquwl Spb wy 50 wna-
up Chbnbguny 000wl Spppt Swlwp: Bbphwghv Sbp qubdpy FLE) nLTpUp
151nn wp b 44 2b13: ) '

UPRNRSE RPOPNVUBULY UNURYE UULUYEUY
Unbvwauypne §h Vnbvuwybunt $h

®IRST REPORT OF MEN'S CLUB
FPebruary 8 , 1981

The Men's Club of St. James Armenian Church of Westchester was
officially organized in October of 1980 with the following members
voted to offlice:
Chalrman : Alfred Yeznalan Vice~Chairman: Michael Pisani
Treaswrer:Malocolm Shadoian Secretary: Albert Derian

Men's Club gatherings are held every Friday except the first
FTriday of the month%.0ur first funotion was the New Year's EBve
party, which was enjoyed by all, who attended. A profit of #70.00
was realized.

The first educational lecture was glven by Supreme Court
Judee, Hon. Vinecent Gurahian on ¥riday, January 23, 1981. The
program was enjoyed by all.

The purpose of forming a Men's Club is to bring together
friends and fellow Armenians in a relaxed social atmosphere in
our church environment. Many ambitious programs are being con-
sidered for members and friends but first there must be a larger
membership participating. Just to mention a few actlvities under
.consideration are: boy scout club, soft ball team, basketball,
and whatever else we can organize. All are welcome to Join and
express their ideas.

As of February 1, 1981 there is $450,00 in the treasury and
we also purchased a $100. raffle ticket for a new car.

Al Darian, Secretary V Alfred Yeznalan, Chalrman



